
 

NEWSFLASH 
 

 Avanti Court was accredited 

with the Silver STARS Trav 

el award in 2015/16. 

 

 240 of our children partici-

pated in Brake’s Giant Walk 

raising awareness of the 

importance of walking to 

school and road safety. The 

school raised £180, which 

has gone towards spreading 

important messages for road 

safety. 

 

 The Redbridge Recorder has  

acknowledged Avanti 

Court’s Charity work in 

relation to safer travel. 

 

 Avanti Court participated in 

the LBR Walk to school 

banner competition and we 

are proud to announce the 

winner: Raahavi in Year 4. 

 

 A Road Safety workshop for 

KS2 pupils was held at 

Avanti on Tuesday 31st Jan-

uary 2017. 

 

   NEWSLETTER   Welcome Issue Spring 2017 

WELCOME TO THE FIRST EDITION OF THE TRAVEL PLAN  

NEWSLETTER! 

In this edition you will find lots of useful information about the school’s Travel plans 

and what the school is doing to encourage walking and cycling in order to reduce con-

gestion. I hope you like our Travel Plan newsletter! 

Please contact Mrs Shrestha for further information. 
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Excellence   Virtue   Devotion 

     WOW, NOT IN A CAR! 

 

Those children who walk, 

cycle, scooter or use the park 

and stride car park once a 

week on a Wednesday will be rewarded with 

special badges each term. This applies to the 

whole school. The Junior Travel Plan am-

bassadors in each class keep track of each 

child’s walking.  

SCOOTERS AND BICYCLES 

Children may bring their own bicycles 

and scooters to school. Avanti Court has 

two bike racks and a scooter park, 

which can be used by our children and 

parents! 

 

 

You can Park and Stride! There are a number of 

suitable roads where you can park away from 

the immediate vicinity of the school. Park and 

Stride counts towards WOW badges. Please use 

the Park and Stride car park off of Station 

Road and keep the surrounding area of our 

school as safe as possible! 

WALK, CYCLE OR SCOOTER 

WEEK 

28th November to 2nd December 2016 

 

Children enjoyed a free hot chocolate 

drink for the whole week to celebrate  

walk to school week. 

SAFETY FIRST! 

Drivers, please do not park on 

the zigzag lines outside school 

or across  neighbours’ drive-

ways as this casts the school in a 

negative light. Most importantly 

avoid reversing into the school 

driveway or our neighbours’ 

driveways. 

We have asked the Police and 

the Traffic Enforcement Offic-

ers to monitor parking around 

Avanti. 

FUN! 

Walking to school is not only 

good exercise, but it gives you 

lots of time to talk to your chil-

dren. 

Games to play while you walk 

I spy with my little eye... 

Read the sign/number plates, 

count the cars/lorries. What is 

that letter on the sign? Which 

letter comes first/last? 

What’s the sound? Pick a trig-

ger sound, such as a car horn or 

a bird's chirp. Describe the 

sound?  

 

 


